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March 17, 2014 

 
Product End of Life (EOL) Notice 
Notification on termination of PVI 10/13/15KW product 
 
Dear Channel Partner/Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Solectria Renewables plans to execute an end of life (EOL) 
process for all PVI 10KW, PVI 13KW and PVI 15KW products. After reviewing our existing 
products we have decided to discontinue these inverters in order to provide you with more 
advanced offering.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your business and your understanding for any inconvenience caused by 
the termination of these products. We hope that this notification allows you time to design to 
another Solectria Renewables solution.  
 
At this time we have a limited number of units in stock, once these are sold we will no longer 
offer these inverters. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: All warranties, preventative maintenance plans and/or uptime guarantees you 
may have purchased with these products will be covered through the lifetime of said plan. 
 

EOL Devices: 
PVI 10KW 208V, 240V, 480V or 600V 3-Ph 
PVI 13KW 208V, 240V, 480V or 600V 3-Ph 
PVI 15KW 208V, 240V, 480V or 600V 3-Ph 
 
If you have any questions about the discontinuation of this product line, please contact me or 
your sales representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Scott Bowden 
Director of Channel Sales 
Solectria Renewables, LLC 
scott.bowden@solectria.com 
(978) 683-9700 x 154 
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